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March 30, 2021 

Attention:  Citizens' Advisory Committee (CAC) VCWWD No. 1

Dear CAC Members, 

Reference: Ventura County Waterworks District No. 1 - Moorpark 2020 Urban Water Management 
and 2020 Water Shortage Contingency Plan Availability and Public Comment Period 

Ventura County Waterworks District (VCWWD) No. 1 - Moorpark is currently updating 
its Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) and preparing the Water Shortage 
Contingency Plan (WSCP) and invites all stakeholders and the public to participate in 
the process. The UWMP is a long-term water resource planning document required for 
all Urban Water Suppliers by the California Water Code.  
VCWWD retained the services of Stantec Consulting Services Inc. to prepare an 
update to the 2015 UWMP that was adopted by the Board of Directors on June 14, 
2016. The draft 2020 UWMP is now available for review on the VCWWD website at: 
https://s29422.pcdn.co/wp-content/uploads/2021/03/DRAFT-VCWWD-No.-1-2020-
Urban-Water-Management-Plan-Update.pdf. 

A public hearing is tentatively scheduled for June 22, 2021 to receive public 
comments and consider adoption of the 2020 UWMP. All interested parties are invited 
to attend. 

For questions concerning the draft UWMP, please contact Ryan Lippincott, 
Engineering Manager at (805) 378-3018 or Ryan.Lippincott@Ventura.org. Written 
comments are requested by close of business on May 3, 2021. 

Regards,

_____________________________
Ryan Lippincott  
Engineering Manager 
Water and Sanitation Department 
P: 805.378.3018     C: 805.765.5777 
Ryan.Lippincott@Ventura.org 
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